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NOV. 29TH.  2022 

 

< TRUCKING SUPSPENSION NOTICE > 

 

 

WE REGRET TO INFORM YOU THAT THE TRUCKING SERVICE FROM HONGKONG TO S.CHINA 

WILL BE TEMPORARILY CLOSED FROM 29 / JAN / 2022 TO 7 / FEB / 2022, INCLUDING SPECIAL 

SHIPMENTS, DG / OOG / REEFER CARGOES. 

 

 

PORT : DONGGUAN / HUIZHOU / HUIYANG / SHENZHEN 

 

 

ALL T/S CARGOES MUST ARRIVE HONGKONG BEFORE CUT OFF DATE. OTHERWISE, WE MAY 

NOT BE ABLE TO HANDLE SUCH SHIPMENTS. THANKS FOR YOUR COOPERATION AND 

UNDERSTANDINGS. 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

HEUNG A LINE 

http://www.heung-a.com/

